
to whom it may concern 

my wife and I live very close to the shop in question and object to the granting of a licence to 

sell alcohol as historically it has been a meeting place for youngsters who tend to 

rowdy behaviour and vandalism the shop has no road frontage so policing would be difficult 

and it has no cctv coverage and in the past has also led to antisocial behaviour underage 

drinking and drug trafficking and abuse leading to intimidating behaviour 

yours Julia and David Bell 

 

 
From: Sayful Alom <sayful.alom@bromsgrove.gov.uk> 
To: "'dave_bell1311@yahoo.co.uk'" <dave_bell1311@yahoo.co.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, 2 July 2013, 16:09 
Subject: 17 Flyford Close, Lodge Park, Redditch 
 

Hi Mr Bell,  

  

Is there any chance you can forward your letter/email  of objection for the above premise to 

me direct on my email address so that I can look into this for you? 

  

Regards 

  

Sayful Alom 
Technical Officer (Licensing) 

01527 548309 

Email:sayful.alom@worcsregservices.gov.uk 

  

  

  

Worcestershire Regulatory Services 

PO BOX 866 

Worcester 

WR1 9DP 
  

From 1
st
 June 2010 the County and District Council functions of Trading Standards, 

Environmental Health and Licensing have been combined into a single Worcestershire 

Regulatory Service hosted by Bromsgrove District Council. All the existing functions are 

being maintained or enhanced, and are currently being delivered from the same locations. 

At this stage please continue to send any correspondence to this current address but I 

would ask you to note that the title of this Service will change on future correspondence 
  

  
************************************************** 

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended 

solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. 

If you have received this email in error any use, 

dissemination, forwarding or copying of this e-mail is 

prohibited. If you have received this email in error please 

notify the ICT Helpdesk via an e-mail to 

helpdesk@bromsgrove.gov.uk including a copy of this message. 

Please then delete this email and destroy any copies of it.  
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Statements and opinions expressed are those of the author and 

do not necessarily represent those of the Authority. The 

content of this email is not legally binding unless confirmed 

by us in a signed letter. Redditch Borough Council and 

Bromsgrove District Council have taken every reasonable 

precaution to minimise the risk of software viruses being 

contained in attachments to this e-mail. You should, however, 

carry out your own virus checks before opening the 

attachment(s). Neither Bromsgrove District Council nor 

Redditch Borough Council will be liable for direct, special, 

indirect or consequential damages arising from alteration of 

the contents of this message by a third party or as a result 

of any virus being passed on.  

 

All Redditch Borough Council and Bromsgrove District Council 

emails may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 

accordance with relevant legislation. 

 

Any Freedom of Information requests should be sent directly to 

foi@redditchbc.gov.uk for Redditch Borough Council requests 

and to foi@bromsgrove.gov.uk for Bromsgrove District Council 

requests. 

************************************************** 
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